
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Public Defender Caseload Reductions
Date: Monday, October 21, 2024 8:16:33 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Colleen Murphy <colleensuemurphy@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 20, 2024 10:06 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Public Defender Caseload Reductions

[You don't often get email from colleensuemurphy@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts Network.  Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the email, and know the content is
safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT
DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

I am strongly in favor of reducing public defender caseloads. I think reducing caseloads would benefit clients,
attorneys and the public and should be a priority. I hope Washington will be in the forefront of this reform. Colleen
Murphy Sent from my iPhone
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